
Mark Gerosin � 208-258-9179 � mark@capturingcolombia.org � www.capturingcolombia.org
Treasure Valley Baptist Church � 1300 Teare Ave. � Meridian, ID 83642 � www.tvbc.org
Baptist International Missions, Inc. � P.O. Box 9 � Harrison, TN 37341 � www.bimi.org

July - August 2017

Praises
•	 3 finished first year of insti-

tute!
•	 Many busy discipling others!
•	 New missionaries arrive!

Prayer requests
•	 Sergio, Camilo, and José for 

salvation.
•	 Fredy as he deals with the 

Lord’s call in his life.
•	 Salomé as she begins to con-

sider missions.
•	 Continued growth in church 

membership.

Quotable
You might not always get what 
you want, but you always get 
what you expect. ~ Spurgeon

	 It was six or seven years ago 
when I first talked to Jonathan. 
We were on deputation and he 
called to ask me about Colombia. 
I told him we would be praying for 
him and he would be welcome to 
come visit once we arrived in Co-
lombia.
	 We arrived, and shortly after 
Jonathan visited us. A few years 
later he and his new wife Ashley 
returned for an official survey 
trip. God seemed to confirm their 
call here.
	 They arrived here in July this 
year after successfully complet-
ing their deputation. Please pray 
for them as they are now studying 
the language and that God would 
guide and direct them as they 
work alongside us.

God has been Good
beginning. Please pray for them as 
they continue to strive towards full 
program completion. They are all ac-
tively serving and discipling others in 
the church which makes their pastor 
very happy!

Possible Missionaries?
	 Fredy and Salomé are two young 
adults that are showing interest in 
cross-cultural missions. Fredy has 
talked about the Middle-East, and 
Salomé about Asia. Pray that God 
continues to guide them, and that if 
it be God’s will, they will take the 
steps necessary to obey Him.

Fredy (left) discipling JhoanOur daughter, Lily, passing out Bibles Paula, Fredy, and Lined complete 1st year of Institute

Missionaries Arrive!

First Year Graduates
 This year we graduated our first 
three students with a Certificate of 
Bible. They completed the first year 
of our three year Institute program. 
	 Paula, Fredy, and Lined have been 
our most faithful students and have 
taken every course offered since the 

Peace Accord Reached
	 Earlier this year, the Colombian 
government reached a peace ac-
cord with the leftist terrorist group 
known as the FARC. In addition, the 
FARC has just officially started their 
own political party. Many have mixed 
emotions and don’t know what to ex-
pect. Pray for the country as the de-
tails are implemented and the tens 
of thousands of ex-guerrillas make 
their way back into society. Pray that 
the Gospel could be spread into ar-
eas that previously were closed.
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